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Dosher Foundation honors Agovino 
 

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation Board has approved a 

resolution commending former Board member Joe Agovino for his work to establish the 

Foundation in 2010 and helping it raise nearly $900,000. 

“Joe Agovino had a vision and championed the establishment of the Foundation to 

provide philanthropic support to Dosher Hospital. He has been an advocate for the value the 

Foundation brings for both friends and fundraising for the hospital,” Dosher Foundation Board 

Chair Barbara Boland says. “Joe has been instrumental in the Foundation raising close to 

$900,000 in funds, pledges and goods since its inception.” 

Agovino served on the Dosher Foundation Board for six years, completing that term last 

month.  

“Joe Agovino has supported our golf classic, gala and all other efforts to make the 

Foundation successful for the past six years,” Dosher Foundation President Lynda Stanley 

says. 

Agovino continues service to Dosher and the community as secretary of the Dosher 

Hospital Board of Trustees. 

Read more about the Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation at 

www.Dosher.org/foundation.  

#  #  # 

 

(Editor’s note: Please see photo on page 2.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Dosher Foundation Board Chair Barbara Boland (left) and Foundation President Lynda Stanley 
(right) present a commendation to former Foundation Board member Joe Agovino. 

 


